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Proposed 

Updates Legislative Update: Fighting Against Forced Labour and Child 

Labour in Supply Chains Act – Contractor Reporting 

Requirements

Fighting Against Forced Labour and Child Labour in Supply Chains Act (previously Bill S-211) has been enacted.  
The Act mandates new reporting measures that are intended to help eradicate forced labour and child labour 

from supply chains. Canadian and international businesses that meet the Act’s requirements must file their 
first annual report on forced and child labour in supply chains by May 31, 2024. 

https://www.ecamb.ca/legislative-update-fighting-against-forced-labour-and-child-labour-in-supply-chains-act/
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